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The American Society for Transplantation and Cellular Therapy (ASTCT) is pleased to offer comments in the attached letter
on the Paperwork Reduction Act Revision of the Hospital and Health Care Complex Cost Report. The proposed revisions
contain important instructions that will impact cellular therapy program centers that report costs for Chimeric Antigen
Receptor T-cell (CAR-T) therapy, and also for hematopoietic stem cell transplants (HSCT).
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